
NEWSLETTER 
Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  19th December,  2018 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl  98.41%      Oak  100% 

Tawny Owl  96.67% Acorn 95.83% 

Owlets    94.67%        

 

Dates for your  Diary     

January 8th  Children return 8:40am 

8th  Flu Catchup Nurse               

15th Parent Focus (TMB) 2:30pm                           

15th  Height,Weight Reception(Hil)   

15th  Storyteller Assembly (Hil)     

15th  Speedstacking (both)       

16th Height Weight Reception(TMB)  

16th Parent Focus (Hil) 9:00am      

16th Storytelling Assembly (TMB)  

24th Family Café Acorns (TMB)2pm  

24th Messy Church (Hil)3pm   

28th Family Café KS2 (Hil) 9am         

29th Family Café Owlets (Hil) 9am     

February          

1st  Number Day (both)       

1st  Family Café Oak (TMB) 2pm    

4th  NSPCC Workshop (both)     

5th  National E-Safety Day      

6th  Light & Life (both)       

8th  Hi 5 Netball           

15th Year 6 Maths Masterclass     

19th to 23rd Half Term (Sch closed)  

26th Volleyball (both)     

28th Football Tournament  

 PE Kit 

Please ensure that     

children have a   winter 

PE kit in school including tracksuit   

bottoms and a hoodie or jumper. These 

should be grey or black and children 

should have trainers as well as plimsolls  

 Dear all, 

Thank you for your continued support this 
term. It has been busy with Ofsted visits at 
both schools, changes to staff, family 
cafes, performances, trips, federation days 
and sporting events as well as all of the 
classroom learning too. 

In this newsletter, you will find some dates 
for your diary for the new year. We work 
hard to ensure that we communicate with 
parents in as many ways as possible    
including texts, Facebook, emails,       
newsletters, school website, sharing     
information with the children and on    
whiteboards outside each school.      
Sometimes technology lets us down     
including confusing texts this week that 
arrived with you on the wrong day! 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
everyone for the cards, gifts and Christmas 
wishes that staff have received and I would 
like to wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and a happy new year! We look forward to 
welcoming the children back to school on 
Tuesday 8th January 2019! 

Regards, 

Mrs S Turner 

Executive Headteacher 

We Love 

Maths  

This week please complete         

Activity 4 and return the signed 

book to school on Tuesday 8th 

January, 2019 

Parent Focus Group Meeting 

All parents are invited to a Parent 
Focus Group meeting to discuss the 
school vision and values. Please let 

one of us know if you intend to     
attend. Parents from both schools are 

welcome at either  session. 

    Ten Mile Bank                       
Tuesday 15th January 2019            

at 2.30pm 

Or 

Hilgay                                      
Wednesday 16th January 2019       

at 9am. 

   Staff Update 

I am delighted to announce that Mrs 

Terena Cuff is our new caretaker at Hil-

gay. Some of you will know Mrs Cuff as 

her granddaughter is in Barn Owls. Mrs 

Cuff begins her new role on Monday 7th 

January and we look forward to welcoming 

her to our team  


